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Dear Mr. Cunningham:
This is in raference to your letter of July 31, 1980,
wherein our application for design approval for the
Model CNo-80B Shipping Package was denied. In accor-
dance with 10 CFR Part 2, Section 2.103, we reguest
a hearing on this denial at your earliest possible —

convenience.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,
NUCLEAR PACI\.,\GI\IU, INC.

C‘tf}fm QWW/L/

Jo.“ D. Simchuk
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